Per the revised CMS guidance: if you have any symptoms of, or are positive for Covid, or have been
around a positive covid-19 person in the past 14 days, you will not be permitted to visit your quarantine
or isolation time is completed.

Visitation at Pleasant Ridge Manor has now resumed.

For everyone’s safety, please adhere to the following guidelines while visiting:
If you are sick with any of these symptoms you should postpone your visit until the symptoms are over.
o 1. Fever or Chills

o 2.Cough

o 3. Shortness of Breath

o 4. Fatigue

o 5. Muscle aches or body aches

o 6.Headache

o 7. New loss of taste or smell

o 8.Sore Throat

o 9. Congestion or Runny Nose

o 10. Nausea or Vomiting

o 11. Diarrhea
e  You must still wear a surgical face mask the entire time you are in the facility.
e You are screened prior to visit. Please answer honestly.

e While there are no limits on how many visitors can visit at one time, the facility stresses the
importance of maintaining social distance (6ft) while visiting.

e We ask that you limit your movement in the facility. Please only go see your loved one(s).

e You may visit your loved one while they are in a quarantined zone, however you must know that
you are at an increased risk of being potentially exposed to covid-19 while visiting.

e Residents medically cleared for therapeutic leave may go out on pass. While out on pass,
residents should maintain social distance (6ft), wear a mask, and practice good hand hygiene.

e We appreciate all your efforts in helping to keep our residents & staff healthy, and strongly
encourage you to get vaccinated to help protect everyone from COVID-19 & variants.
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